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2023/3843.P 18/10:2023 21:20:19 OBJ | wish to raise several concerns with this planning application:
1. There is already a large outbuilding which was built recently and removed a significant proportion of the
open space at number 13 already compared to neighbouring properties.
2. If permission to build the extension is granted, the roof should not be used as a terrace as it would overlook
neighbouring properties and negatively affect the privacy of the neighbouring gardens and upper ground
floors.
3. The design of the extension includes a sedum roof. What recourses are available to neighbours if the roof
is not maintained adequately and what actions does the council take?
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